
 

   

NOV/23 Produced by Family & Community Support Services (FCSS) - Community Services 
 

Contributions by citizens, non-profits, service providers and businesses are welcome. 
Paid and “in kind” space available - - A variety of delivery methods:  postal, social media and website 

 

Reach potential:  1265 Homes!!  

Deadline: 20th of the month @ 10am for the following month.   
Contact Community Services 403-748-2160  community@townofbentley.ca 

Bentley 
Newsletter will 
no longer be 
mailed to 
Town Post 
Boxes in 2024. 
RR1 addresses 
will continue 
to get mailed. 
 
Copies will be 
available for 
pickup in a 
newspaper box 
near the post 
boxes, in 
businesses 
around Town 
and on the 
Town website. 

FREE 
Community Event 

Thanks  To 
Wonderful 
Partners! 

Follow the Town’s Facebook Page for 
more information on the Santa 
Celebration Event! 
 
Partners thus far:  Lacombe Family 
Resource Network, Kruzin West, Bentley 
Museum, Bentley Farmers Market, Town 

Medicine Lodge Ski Club AGM 

Please join us! Everyone Welcome! 
When: November 2nd at 7pm 
Where: Bentley Drop In - Town 
Office            Seasonal 

Outreach  
Programs 
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Red Deer Alberta Supports Centre 
Submit documents:   is.centralregion@gov.ab.ca 
Mailing address: 109, 4920 51 Street, Red Deer, 
Alberta  T4N 6K8 
Address:  2nd Floor First Red Deer Place, 4911 51 
Street 
Red Deer, Alberta  T4N 6V4 
Email: css.ds-central@gov.ab.ca  
Phone: 403-340-5353  Fax: 403-755-6171 

You can find detailed information 
about the GIS benefit, including: the 
eligibility criteria, how much you 
could receive, and what you need to do 
to receive the benefit by 
visiting: https://www.canada.ca/.../
guaranteed-income-supplement.html. 
Please see https://www.canada.ca/.../
cpp/old-age-security/
payments.html for detailed 
information on other related benefits 
that you may be eligible for.  

Guaranteed Income Supplement 
(GIS) is available to low-income 

Old Age Security pensioners.  

Why was the snowman 
rummaging in the bag 
of carrots? 
 
He was picking his 
nose! 

What do 
snowmen eat 
for lunch? 
 
Iceburgers 
with chilly 
sauce! 

mailto:css.ds-central@gov.ab.ca
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.canada.ca%2Fen%2Fservices%2Fbenefits%2Fpublicpensions%2Fcpp%2Fold-age-security%2Fguaranteed-income-supplement.html%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR39eQYmVNnWOEk-yyoH_TZHr0mxpB_0jfTDlfMRQgddbKsmwvo5pbqnp44&h=AT1DaxkHUGMiBP3lfMod
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.canada.ca%2Fen%2Fservices%2Fbenefits%2Fpublicpensions%2Fcpp%2Fold-age-security%2Fguaranteed-income-supplement.html%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR39eQYmVNnWOEk-yyoH_TZHr0mxpB_0jfTDlfMRQgddbKsmwvo5pbqnp44&h=AT1DaxkHUGMiBP3lfMod
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/publicpensions/cpp/old-age-security/payments.html?fbclid=IwAR1xi4_vwZr0a59YIWhKQ5b5FEDSqeTKZfz-V5DW3F0Ykn83bPOb9bQ9_Po
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/publicpensions/cpp/old-age-security/payments.html?fbclid=IwAR1xi4_vwZr0a59YIWhKQ5b5FEDSqeTKZfz-V5DW3F0Ykn83bPOb9bQ9_Po
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/publicpensions/cpp/old-age-security/payments.html?fbclid=IwAR1xi4_vwZr0a59YIWhKQ5b5FEDSqeTKZfz-V5DW3F0Ykn83bPOb9bQ9_Po
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The Town of Bentley is excited to announce that the grocery store is officially sold to new owners Brad and 
Andrea Bromley. They bring a wealth of experience and knowledge to the community and to the operation of a 
grocery store. Below is a bit of history that showcases their experience and what they are bringing to Bentley. 
Mayor and Council would like to welcome the Bromley’s and wish them success in their business endeavor. 
We are thankful that we were able to attract the Bromley’s to the community and we look forward to the store 
being reopened once they complete their extensive renovations.  
 
Brad Bromley: 
- started career in 1994 at Leduc IGA that Mom and Dad owned as a bagboy/grocery clerk 
- in 1997 our family opened the Leduc Garden Market IGA where I held the following positions: receiver, front 
end supervisor, front end manager, assistant grocery manager, produce manager, Fresh Dept. manager, Store 
Administrator, Assistant Store Manager and Store Manager 
- in Oct 2012, we bought the Invermere Sobeys store 
- in August 2015 we bought the Sylvan Lake Sobeys store, selling the store on Sept 9/23 
- Director for the Leduc Chamber of Commerce, Director for the Leduc Curling Club, Director for the Leduc  
Economic Development Committee, Director for the Invermere Chamber of Commerce, 
Coached Sylvan Lake Minor Baseball, Director for the Sylvan Lake Economic Development  
Committee, Director for the Sylvan Lake Chamber of Commerce and most recently 
I was the President of the Sylvan Lake Chamber of Commerce 
 
Andrea Bromley: 
- started career at Gaetz South Sobeys as a Front-End Supervisor in 2004 
- moved to Leduc in 2005 and became a part of the family business where she held 
the following positions: front end supervisor, Manager in Charge, Seafood Dept. 
Manager and various Administration management positions  
- sat on the Parent Council for Eileen Madson primary school in Invermere, 
Director for Sylvan Lake Vision for Non-Violence, Director/Registrar for the Sylvan 
Lake Nautical Swim Club, hundreds of hours volunteering/chaperoning at all of the 
schools our girls have attended  
 
Community Involvement - food bank, Christmas Bureau, too many kids 
organizations/youth groups to list, breakfast/lunch programs in 
schools... really anything to do with helping the kids in our 
community... we have always had a slogan from back in our Leduc 
days that we think "it takes a community to raise a child" and we like 
to help out wherever we can helping the next generation progress in life. 
 
In our spare time, we love to go camping with our girls, Alana and 
Maddy, and dog Bruno, golf and spend as much time with family as 
we can.  We are also huge Oilers and Seahawks fans!  
 
The anticipated opening of the store is early spring. 
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Community Services is here to assist in finding information and connecting citizens 
to government programs, family programs, seniors programs and more. 
 
We provide some direct programming and also partner with local organizations, 
service providers and outlying communities to enhance what can be offered to our 
citizens.   
 

Our mandate is early intervention prevention thereby we look at programs/services which may enhance the 
quality of life for individuals, provide opportunities to enhance skills and resiliency, as well as reduce social 
isolation. 
 
Programs cannot be primarily recreational. 
 
If you are aware of a program which may be beneficial to 
our citizens, please let us know. 
 
We are located in the Bentley Long Term Care, available 
by appointment. 
 
The Bentley Boutique clothing recycling program is also 
located in the Care Centre and is open Tues/Thurs 10-
noon and 1-3pm. 
 
 
403.748.2160    community@townofbentley.ca   
Follow us on FB 
Community Services - Town of Bentley 

Bentley Museum 
Fall/Winter Hours 

Wednesday 10:00 am – 11:00 am 
 

Bentley Museum Contacts:       
Cora:  403-506-2696        
Diana:  403-748-4024 
 

WE ARE ALL THANKFUL THAT FOR THE 
BEAUTFUL AUTUMN WEATHER AND 

THAT WE WILL HAVE A NEW GROCERY 
STORE 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS  

 
REMEMBERANCE DAY OPEN HOUSE: 

NOVEMBER 11, 2023           NOON – 3:00 PM 
You are all invited to the Bentley Museum Open House for Remembrance Day.  
Cake and refreshments as well as hot dogs with all the fixings will be served. 
Please come by and check out our displays that honour our local heroes who 
served in the military.   
We also have some beautiful antique collectable dolls that have been donated to our museum as well as other artifacts 
now on display. Please stop in and see what our volunteers have been up to. 
Bentley History Books are now on SALE.  
$5.00 - original History Book 
$10.00 – (set of 2) new History Books 
 Dick Damron CD’s and Books are also available. 
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As I sit and write this report, the Bentley Fire Department had just returned from its 
100th call of the year.  That may not be too impressive for a big city department, but 
for our small group of volunteers, this is a significant number of calls, especially 
with over two months remaining in the year.  It is extremely gratifying to be able to 
work with such a dedicated group of individuals who are willing to take so much 
time out of their work and personal lives to serve our community! 
Last report, I made the mistake of writing that things had been unusually quiet, with 
only 16 calls from August 20th-September 16th.  Things have definitely picked up 

since then, as we have responded to 16 calls since then, which included the following: 
On September 17, we had a very short drive in our fire trucks to respond to a motor vehicle collision on 
Highway 12 and 44th street.  A vehicle turning left onto the highway had been struck by a westbound 
vehicle.  By the time we arrived, three children in the left turning vehicle had been taken from the scene 
by relatives.  The remaining occupants of both vehicles were assessed by EMS, but none required 
transport to the hospital. 
On September 22, crews responded to a medical assist.  The patient was quickly loaded onto the 
ambulance to be transported to a nearby hospital.  This was the first of three calls that day.  Later that 
afternoon, we responded to a fire alarm at the curling rink, which turned out to be a non-emergency.  
Finally, firefighters were dispatched to an RV on fire on Highway 20, north of town.  The RV was a total 
loss, and firefighters worked quickly to both extinguish the vehicle, and knock 
down the grass fire that had been ignited. 
The Town Library’s smoke alarms went off in the wee hours of the morning on 
September 24.  Responding members were unable to contact a keyholder, but since 
there was no sign of smoke or fire in the building, they did not forcibly enter the 
building to investigate further. 
On October 9, the department was toned out to a collision between a motorcycle 
and a grain truck.  The motorcyclist was transported by EMS to a nearby hospital 
and firefighters remained on scene to control traffic and assist with the clean-up. 
A car that had lost control and crashed into the Curling Rink brought us out on 
October 16.  The driver was uninjured, but there was significant damage to both 
their vehicle and the building.  Remember, kids:  you may think you possess the 
stunt driving skills of Travis Pastrana, but enthusiasm doesn’t replace actual ability 
and training. 
This is the time of year when we see some agricultural equipment fires and on 
October 17, it was an excavator that caught fire south of town.  The fire was 
knocked down quickly, but the machine suffered significant damage. 
Our last interesting call was on October 21, when the fire department was 
dispatched for an Aircraft Emergency.  A caller told 9-1-1 dispatchers that she had 
seen an airplane fall from the sky and crash into the ground between Bentley and 
Sylvan Lake.  Multiple RCMP units and fire departments from Bentley, Eckville 
and Sylvan Lake spent some considerable time looking for the crash site.  STARS 
Air Ambulance also started making its way to the area to assist in the search.  
Ultimately, nothing was found, and everyone went home.  On what is, I am sure, a 
completely unrelated note, the Orionid Meteor Shower was near its peak that 
morning.   
The rest of the calls for this reporting period were the usual assortment of false 
alarms and smoke investigations.  Before I sign off, I would like to acknowledge 
and thank Drayton Bussiere for his years of service as our Lacombe County Fire 
Chief.  Chief Bussiere was a tremendous asset to the departments in our area and he 
will be missed.  We wish him all the best in his new role as Red Deer County 
Chief. 
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! Drop In membership $10/year 
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The Bentley Community Van  
Trips depend on driver availability 

 
2nd Wednesday - Sylvan Lake 

4th Wednesday - Red Deer 
 

These trips are open to everyone, 
FREE or by Donation. 

 
Please contact our coordinator for more information and 
book your seat!  

Watch the 
Town’s FB 

page for 
donation box 
locations in 

Bentley 

Lacombe & Area Family Resource Outreach Programs - 
follow them on their Facebook Page for November 
Programming. 

LFRN - one of our Santa Celebration Partners! 
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Whether you are for this, against this or neutral, reach out and let Lacombe County know so informed decisions can be 
made.   Read the full draft document on the Town of Bentley Website under Business & Development - Building & 
Development and then Bentley-Lacombe Joint Development Initiative. 
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Council meets on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday evening monthly at 6:45 pm 

Agendas and meeting packages are posted on the Town Website Fridays prior to each Council 

Meeting.   Citizens are encouraged to keep themselves educated on Town Council and 

Administration activities via these documents.  Public is welcome and encouraged to attend 

Council meetings.  

To attend as a delegation, please contact Town Office for the proper procedure to do so. 

 

2023 Animal License Tags -  As per Bylaw 152/2011 All dogs and cats in the Town of Bentley require a 

tag. Animal control license tags may be purchased at the Town office. Applications may be obtained at 

the Town office or on the website.  

spayed/neutered $35, unaltered $45  Please remember to scoop the poop!!   

  

Reminder for Weekly Residential Garbage Collection  - Don’t be missed because your garbage is 

not available for pick up.  Please have your garbage ( maximum 4 bags, 40 lbs. or less) ready for pick 

up by 7:30 am on regular garbage days for collection. Please be patient if it isn’t picked up at the 

same time each week. The public works personnel collecting garbage changes, as may the route and 

the volume of garbage.  

 

Business Licenses  - With a few exceptions, all Commercial and Home based 

businesses in the Town of Bentley require a valid yearly Business License.  This 

also applies to those businesses and services that are not located in the town of 

Bentley but are coming into town to conduct business or provide a service. The 

application form can be found on the Town’s website or picked up at the Town 

office.  

 

Monthly Tax installment -  Payments are an option with the Town of Bentley. For 

more information on this program, please call the town office 

or drop in and speak with one of our staff.  

 

Utility Payment Agreements - We offer auto withdrawal 

from your bank for your Town Water, Sewer & Garbage utility 

payments. We are also offer emailed utility billings rather than 

a paper copy, your choice.  

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

December 2nd, 2023  

26th Annual Santa Celebration! 

Santa, Wagon Rides, Hot Chcolate, 

Warming Fires  and lots of smiles! 

6-9pm  - Town Office Area 

Waste Transfer Station 
& Recycling Bins 

 
403-748-3961 

 
Thursday   9am-4:45pm 
Friday     9am-4:45pm 
Saturday    1pm-4:45pm 
 

CLOSED   stat holidays 

Monday - Friday 8am to 3pm   403.748.4044 
info@townofbentley.ca     www.townofbentley.ca 
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Mayors report for October 2023  
 
Councillor Dale and I went to the Alberta Municipalities Conference in with over 1000 delegates 
dealing with many issues relating to health care, getting trained workers for many areas, housing 
and affordable housing shortages, The continued arrival of thousands of people moving into 
Alberta, Looking into the crime, judicial system, and many other concerns we all face. The 

concern we have as municipalities in having the Federal support turned over to provincial to support that is then 
passed on down to the Local Municipalities to come up with needed funds which then must fall on our local taxpayers. 
All in all, it is a very informative conference where we as elected local representatives pass on our voice to the 
provincial government who can work up the chain to demand more federal support and equality.  
Our Premier many MLAs and Ministers were present to talk to personally. Councillor Dale Grimsdale and I spent a lot 
of time communicating with every listening ear on the beauty and opportunities the town of Bentley shares, as a key 
part of our Province.   
 
*It was special to be able to let our Premier personally receive a copy of our Integrated Marketing and Community 
Branding of us being awarded a standing in the 2023 Muse Creative Award as a Gold winner. This competition was in 
17 countries around the world. A huge thankyou to ‘Unfussy Company’, our staff and all the community people who 
played a role in our Re Branding Bentley as the place to BE! 
 
While we were there the special evening, Fall Festival in honor of Good Neighbor Day, was held at the Bentley Ag 
Centre with an incredible turn out *Bentley the Place to BE town ..Together We Are Better Evening. * Council and 
staff along with many groups, organizations, clubs, and businesses all pooled together.  With all the people showing up 
due to the planning work and support it was a great success We heard from the councillors attending they had to keep 
getting more food.  We are very thankful for people showing up and especially for new people coming to town 
realizing that they can play a major role in our community.   
Volunteerism is difficult all over the country and especially after coming through the pandemic, but we want to let 
people know Bentley, the place you choose to BE! is open, in business and welcoming volunteers to the many 
opportunities we have for people to get involved. 
 
On Remembrance Day we have a Community Remembrance Service at the Bentley Community Church at 10:45 AM. 
For everyone. Following the service, the Museum is open from 12 to 3 for people to come, see, visit, and enjoy 
refreshments. Many years and great teams have worked to make our museum a place to BE! 
 
*It is very encouraging to see that what we have been hoping and trusting for, is in the process as the grocery store has 
been purchased and in the process of being restored.  The new owners have lots of work to do and have asked that we 
just have patience, as they will get it up and running again.   
A good number of people have shared their hesitancy in building a new home in our subdivision without there being a 
local grocery store.  This exciting new progress, I believe will welcome sales to our excellent development, and homes 
will begin to be built. 
 
As a community blessed with a future, our hearts, thoughts, and prayers go to the people in terrible wars that are 
happening in Ukraine in Israel and Gaza.  The song says,” Let there be peace on earth and let it begin with me.” So, 
each of us can contribute our part at home and abroad to making our world a better place to BE!. 
Please be reminded; in our process of future plans, we have been spending much time planning the possibilities and 
requirements for years down the road. Following Lacombe Councils recent first reading this process is now heading to 
the public meeting. This planning process can be seen on our web site or pickup a notice of the County/town process 
in our town office. The purpose is to have an agreement first with the county and then the town to apply for 
annexation to the province for this to be our direction for future expansion and annexation for a controlled 
commercial, industrial, and green reserve land.  There will be this public meeting at the Lacombe County Chamber on 
November 14 for the Southeast, Bentley Area Structure Plan.   *Please note this is not a process to take land from 
owners. This is to put Councils and public agreed plans in place for future development and growth. This being for 
such a time as a developer or developers seek to purchase the land from the owner interested in selling and bring 
needed development to Bentley. People will be allowed to share their concerns, ideas and wished either in person or in 
writing.   
I would encourage you to access our web site.   Everything we as council are looking at doing is there in detail as we 
move forward. You are also always welcome to attend our public council meetings.      
 
Your Mayor, Greg Rathjen 
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Special Needs Assistance for Seniors 
 

If you are a senior who qualifies for assistance via the Seniors Special Needs Assistance Program, you may 
be eligible to be reimbursed for a variety of things.   If you are not sure what this program is, please contact 
403.748.2160.   Copies of the program booklet can be printed for you, or you can view it on the internet here 
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/6756730. 
 
HIGHLIGHT:  The Special Needs 
Assistance Program has a reimbursement 
for light housekeeping and/or yard work 
with criteria for access. If you qualify for 
this program you can engage whomever 
you wish to clean as long as you have a 
receipt and they are not a family member.   
This is a secondary item under the 
program, income levels are below.   
Additionally, to qualify you must have a 
doctor’s letter if you are under 80 and no 
one else living in the household can do 
the housekeeping.  Over 80, there is no 
medical criteria. 
 
Community Services often receives 
inquiries regarding light housekeeping 
services/yard assistance.   
 
We cannot refer potential house 
cleaners, snow shovelers or yard help.  
Doing so, without vetting or staffing a 
position, leaves the Town potentially 
liable for that connection should an issue arise.  We encourage you to reach out to community members to 
see whom is offering services. 
   
What we can do is assist you to see if you qualify for any of the items you are interested in under the 
program and with your paperwork to submit to for reimbursement.    

If you have questions about this program, please reach out!   

We are happy to help you navigate. 

Bentley Community Services 403.748.2160 

https://open.alberta.ca/publications/6756730


 

 13 

Newsletter Advertising Rates 
 

 Business card  $30  1/4 page  $45  1/2 page $ 90  page  $180 
 

Community Organizations - reduced or no fee 
call to discuss your submissions - fees only apply if you are generating a revenue from your event. 

 
403-748-2160       community@townofbentley.ca 

County Community Peace Officer among recipients of the Friends of 
Education Award for Wolf Creek Public Schools’ School Resource Officer 
Program 
In a heartwarming moment of recognition, Wolf Creek Public 
Schools' (WCPS) School Resource Officer (SRO) Program recently received 
the Friends of Education award. The announcement was made during the 
Alberta School Board Association Zone 4 Board meeting, marking a 
momentous occasion that celebrates the exceptional efforts put forth by 
the dedicated team behind this initiative. 
The School Resource Officer program, consisting of Lacombe County 
Community Peace Officer Dave Lahucik, Const. Michelle Grovet, Const. 
Lenny Wells, Const. Jeff Hewitt, in partnership with WCPS’ Director of Safe 

and Caring Schools, Barb Reaney, has consistently strived to create a nurturing and safe environment within the school 
district. Their commitment to this cause goes beyond the badge; they have become mentors, friends, and guardians of the 
well-being of the students they serve. 
“These SROs have truly woven themselves into the very fabric of our school communities,” expressed Barb Reaney, Wolf 
Creek Public Schools. "Their presence extends far beyond the conventional roles of law enforcement. They are dedicated to 
educating our youth, and their efforts are nothing short of remarkable." 
What sets this SRO program apart is its holistic approach to addressing issues within schools. Instead of solely relying on 
punitive measures, the team explores alternatives such as restorative justice. It's about more than just consequences; it's 
about healing, understanding, and forging a path forward for everyone involved. 
"In the end," says Lacombe County SRO Dave Lahucik, "it’s about creating a positive and visible image of law enforcement 
within our schools. It's about fostering positive relationships to ensure that these students have the knowledge and support 
they need to navigate the challenges of today's world." 
Wolf Creek’s SROs are currently stationed in Ponoka, Lacombe, Lacombe County, and 
Blackfalds, each serving their respective areas within the community. Lacombe County 
partnered with WCPS on the School Resource Officer Program in 2019 to work WCPS 
schools in Alix, Bentley, Clive and Eckville. 
The Friends of Education Award was presented to Wolf Creek and its SROs at the monthly 
meeting of ASBA Zone 4 reps in September, hosted by Wolf Creek in Ponoka. The Wolf 

Creek Public Schools SRO program is a 
shining example of how dedicated 
professionals can create lasting positive 
change within our communities. 

was a great success with 
approximately 200 adults and 175 kiddos, plus the volunteers and 
community groups!   We heard nothing but positive comments! 
Thank you to The Drop, Bentley Cycle, Earthy Accents, Koda’s 
Kountry, Koda’s Natural Healing & Merry’s Mercantile, Bentley Esso 
who got together for a door prize,  Bentley Seventh Day Adventist 
Church for “dessert” & door prize, Aztec Engineering for the beverages 
& door prize, Lacombe Tourism, Bart’s Carving, Blindman Valley Ag 
Centre, Nutrien AG, community groups, Fire Department and everyone 
who attended!    If we missed someone, we apologize! 



 

 14 

Together We Are Better! 
 

Lacombe & District FCSS graciously outreaches these 
program to 

Bentley families who qualify. 
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The Outreach Centre is home to Central 
Alberta Outreach Centre Society and Suicide 
Information and Education Services. The two 
agencies co-located in 2012 to the current 
facility. In 2020, they fully merged under The 
Outreach Centre banner to optimize their 
shared expertise, board and resources. 
The Central Alberta Outreach Centre Society 
(CAWOS) opened its doors in 1984 as an agency 
devoted to supporting women affected by 
family violence by providing the tools to create 
a safer, healthier and more secure life for 
themselves and their families. 

  403.347.2480 
 1.866.347.2480 

 info@theoutreachcentre.org 
 Street Address 
4101 – 54 Avenue, Red Deer, AB T4N 7G3 

Hours of Operation 
Monday – Thursday 
8:15 a.m. – 4:15 p.m. 
Friday 
8:15 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

Include Mailing Address So Santa’s Elves Can Reply 

mailto:info@theoutreachcentre.org

